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We’re also at the Village Weekend
PLEASE come along to visit the Stapleford- Nachingwea Link stall at the
Village Weekend on 4 June.

We’ll be pleased to tell you about our work with our friends and
colleagues in Nachingwea and show you where and how your generous
donations are used.

We look forward to seeing you.  Trish Maude

THE STAPLEFORD-NACHINGWEA LINK

invites you to a

BANK HOLIDAY LUNCH
In STAPLEFORD PAVILION

On MONDAY 2 May
12 noon to 2pm

Plus tombola, sale of produce, book stall
Donations welcome for uniforms and shoes for

Special Needs children  and ongoing projects in
Nachingwea.


